SAM G. DUNN, M.D., F.A.CS.
SURGERY
WEST TEXAS CLINIC 1312 MAIN

LUBBOCK, TEXAS

August 7, 1964

Re: Grevey # 2

D-35-36N~1E
Mr, A. R. Kendrick
0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

DearMr. Kendrick:

In response to a copy of a letter from W, L. Smith concerning

the above well, we are emclosing a copy of the billing from Western
Brilling Co., Inc which is the only log we received from them,

Trusting this will be of some information,

Sincerel y yours,

Sam G. Dunn, M, D.
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